
THE ANGUS COUNCIL (A933 LEGASTON, FRIOCKHEIM) (TEMPORARY 
PROHIBITION OF DRIVING AND WAITING) ORDER 2022 

 
Notice is hereby given that on 19th December 2022, Angus Council made an Order 
under Section 14 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 so that carriageway 
resurfacing works may be undertaken. 
 
The Order will come into force on 9th January 2023 from which date it is anticipated 
that the work will last for a period of two weeks.  However, the maximum duration in 
terms of the Act is 18 months. 
 
The Order prohibits all vehicular traffic from driving and waiting on A933 Arbroath to 
Brechin road between its junctions with B961 Dundee to Friockheim road and Leysmill 
Road (C50). 
 
Access for pedestrians and emergency vehicles will be maintained at all times.   
 
The alternative route for vehicular traffic is via A933 Arbroath to Brechin, A92 Arbroath 
to Montrose and A934 Montrose to Forfar.  The reverse route applies. 
 
 

Graeme Dailly 
 Director of Infrastructure & Environment 


